
 
 
 
 
 
 

Y6 Celebration Events 
 

Dear Parent/Carers, 
 
We could not let the Year 6 leave without a proper goodbye. To this end we will be taking each class on 
their assigned day, to the Stephen Joseph Theatre, for a celebration assembly and a private screening of 
the Greatest Showman. If you would like to, you may send your child in with a small packet of sweets to eat 
during the film. Children will also receive their Leavers’ Hoodies on this day! Unfortunately, the event is for 
pupils only, due to health & safety restrictions.  
 
We are extremely grateful to the Stephen Joseph Theatre for their generous support which has allowed us 
to do this. Please note that the film is a PG and by giving consent, you are giving permission for them to 
watch the film.   
 
Those children in school will be taken by staff to the venue.  If your child is not in school, please bring 
them to the theatre at 12.10pm where a member of school staff will meet them. 

 
Date: 6H          Monday 13th July 

6E          Tuesday 14th July 
6B          Wednesday 15th July 
6L          Thursday 16th July  

Depart: 12.00 noon 

Return: At the end of the film, all children must be collected from the theatre or be given 
permission to walk home alone. You need to collect your child from the theatre at the 
assigned time unless you have given them permission to walk home alone. Please complete 
the slip advising of end of event arrangements. 

 

Collection times are register based (i.e. alphabetical order of surname). 
2.50    A-G 
2.55    H-M 
3.00    N-S 
3.05    T-Z 

 
Transport: Walking 
 
Clothing:  Informal – children do not need to wear school uniform. 
 
Lunch:  If children are attending school in the morning they will eat their packed lunch before walking 

to the theatre. If children are not in school please ensure they have lunch at home before 
meeting up with their class. 
 

Consent: Please complete and return the consent reply slip by no later than 8th July.  
You do not need to print the letter, you can reply via text message (07520 634751) or email 
admin@gladstone.n-yorks.sch.uk stating: 

 
 CONSENT YES / CONSENT NO  
   and  
 COLLECTED / HOME ALONE 

 
If you have any queries, please get in touch with your child’s class teacher. 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 

Mrs K Hill & Year 6 Staff 

mailto:admin@gladstone.n-yorks.sch.uk


 
 ---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

GLADSTONE ROAD PRIMARY SCHOOL               Y6 Celebration Events  

 

Child’s Name: _______________________________________ Class: ______________ 
 

I give permission for my child to attend this visit                              YES   /   NO 
 

At the end of the Event my child will:                                               Be Collected / May Walk Home Alone 

 

Signed: ____________________________________________ Date: ______________ 
(Parent/Carer) 


